
Sonya Meekel MSc M.A, BScEng, Dip Eng, P.G  

Dip.Proj Mang, P.G Dip Ed, C.Eng, M.I.E.I.







 5.1 Leadership and commitment 

 5.2 OH&S policy 

 5.3 Organisational roles, responsibilities, 

accountabilities and authorities 

 5.4 Participation and consultation



Top management shall demonstrate leadership 

and commitment with respect to the OH&S 

management system 



 Top management shall establish, implement 

and maintain an OH&S policy in consultation 

with workers at all levels of the organisation 



 Top management shall ensure that the 
responsibilities, accountabilities and 
authorities for relevant roles within the 
OH&S management system are assigned and 
communicated at all levels within the 
organisation and maintained as documented 
information. Workers at each level of the 
organisation shall assume responsibility for 
those aspects of OH&S management system 
over which they have control.

 “hot potatoes !”



The organisation shall, establish, implement 

and maintain process(es) for participation 

(including consultation) in the development, 

planning, implementation, evaluation and 

actions for improvement of the OH&S 

management system by workers at all 

applicable levels and functions, and where 

they exist, workers’ representatives.



 Commanding People

Guiding People

 Influencing People





Drive 

 Successful leaders have high energy, display 

initiative, and can create and continue 

momentum. 

Self-confidence 

 Successful leaders trust themselves and have 

confidence in their abilities. 

Creativity 

 Successful leaders are creative and original 

in their thinking. 



Cognitive ability - Intelligence

 Successful leaders have the intelligence to 

integrate and interpret information.

Business knowledge 

 Successful leaders know their industry and its 

technical foundations. 

Motivation - Personality

 Successful leaders enjoy influencing others 

to achieve shared goals. 



Flexibility 

 Successful leaders adapt to fit the needs of 

followers and demands of situations. 

Honesty and integrity 

 Successful leaders are trustworthy; they are 

honest, predictable, and dependable



Have we had an experience working with a 

boss who seemed to draw more out of us 

than we knew we had or who seemed to see 

our potential?



 Emotionally intelligent leadership handles 
emotions and relationships well. 

 Interactive leadership emphasises
communication, listening, and participation. 

 Moral leadership builds trust from a foundation 
of personal integrity. 

 Servant leadership is follower centered and 
empowering. 

 Transformational leadership inspires enthusiasm 

and extraordinary performance. 



 Transformational leadership is the idea that 

leaders can help transform organisations, as 

well as individuals--from one level to 

another--to produce significant and positive 

change.

 Transformational leaders, however, appeal to 

a higher level of motivation. Rather than 

focus on tasks, transformational leaders instil 

in their employees a sense of purpose



 The leader raises the consciousness of his or 

her followers by getting them to reach 

beyond petty emotions such as jealousy, fear, 

and greed to ideals that revolve around 

freedom and justice. Followers are thus 

transformed into "better selves," adding 

value to the individual as well as to their 

organisations.





The four dimensions, or characteristics, of 

transformational leadership: 

 Influencing, 

 Inspiring, 

 Engaging, and 

 Challenging



Own up. Publicly recognise your own 

mistakes and weaknesses. Rather than 

diminish your authority, it shows that you 

have the integrity to look at things for what 

they are.

 Be fair. Treat all your employees equally and 

as fairly as possible . Rigorously establish and 

enforce principles of procedure 



 Champion the cause. Emphasise the 

correctness and desirability of safety 

objectives.

 Trust. Show belief in your employees



 Stick to your guns. Hold on to a position you 

know is right, even in the face of opposition.







 An inspiring leader begins with a vision and 

finds ways to communicate that vision to 

people in a compelling fashion,

 Ensure people are clear about their roles and 

how they contribute to the achievement of 

the vision.



 Establish high standards and encourage 

employees to achieve beyond the expected, 

for their benefit as well as the organisation'



 Communicate. Discuss the importance of 

your vision and what it will take to achieve 

it.

 Celebrate. Publicly celebrate achievements 

and recognise employees so they realise they 

are appreciated.

 Encourage. Find ways to demonstrate your 

belief that your team will achieve and even 

exceed expectations



 Coach. Personally coach employees on your 

team or provide coaching for them to help 

them achieve higher levels of functioning.

 Lay the groundwork. Make sure 

developmental opportunities are available 

for employees and that they have the tools 

to succeed. If possible, take part in 

developmental opportunities



 Foster unconventional thought. Offer 

opportunities to view the situation in a 

different light through the application of 

different tools that promote rationality in 

the analysis of problems.

Model creative thinking. Provide employees 

with new and different ideas and concepts 

and encourage them to develop their own.



 Converse. Engage your employees in 

discussions and encourage them to think 

differently about a given situation.

 Expand. Assign members of your team to 

networking groups. Not only will they gather 

information you might not otherwise have 

access to, but also they'll gain valuable 

practice in leading and challenging others



Who’s got the hardest job?





A high energy level

The ability to energise others around common 
goals

The edge to make tough decisions

The ability to consistently execute and deliver 
on promises







Managers

 Focus on things

 Do things right

 Plan

 Organise

 Direct

 Control

 Follows the rules

Leaders

 Focus on people

 Do the right things

 Inspire

 Influence

 Motivate

 Build 

 Shape entities







 Continuous improvement requires a 

commitment to learning.

 A learning organisation is an organisation 

skilled at creating, acquiring, and 

transferring knowledge, and at modifying its 

behaviour to reflect new knowledge and 

insights.



 This definition begins with a simple truth: 

new ideas are essential if learning is to take 

place. 

 Sometimes they are created through flashes 

of insight or creativity; at other times they 

arrive from outside the organisation or are 

communicated by knowledgeable insiders.



 Leadership

 Communication

 Technology

 Project Management

 Teamwork



 Endeavour to Implement streamlined safety 
practices that don’t add extra work

 Embed vital safety practices into the fabric 
of your organisation

Drive safety performance from your personal 
values

 Inspire people to commit to the company’s 
objectives

 Cultivate communication skills appropriate to 
each leadership level

 Assess individual leaders’ strengths and 
opportunities



 Be self-aware

Define your leadership style

Get advice and counsel

Advice is from expert to leader

Counsel is insight

 Types of help

Technical

Political

Personal



 teamwork video

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=fUXdrl9ch_Q&ebc=ANyPxKqRaRAMdPfgHdzpO7HVoRF0dJ2_PtuKxVbuh2LCxo_O_09i_qnvNh1q9LLaQWso1P5oHoA1DBE1PwLkxefAngRfZ1YPlA



